Notice of Inspection -

Stormwater

Waitomo District Council would like to notify the
public that a Water Services Engineer will be
inspecting the inflow and infiltration of Waste
Water systems, over the periods of September
13-24, 2010 between the times of 8am to 5pm in
the areas of:

Ailsa St, Colin Brook Pl, Hospital Rd, Eketone St,
George St, Mary St, Hill St, Ngatai St, Edward St,
Duke St, Hikaka St, Elizabeth St, John Mandeno Dr,
Sutherland St, Robin Azariah PL.

The WDC Water Services Engineer will be wearing
an orange vest and carrying a warrant card so he
will be easily identified. If you have any queries
regarding our Engineer entering your property
please phone WDC on 0800 932 4357 or 07 878
0800.

Notice of Inspection -

Fire Hydrant

Waitomo District Council would like to notify the
public that inspection and flushing of the Fire
Hydrants throughout the Waitomo District will be
undertaken over the next five weeks, starting on
the September 13, 2010. As a result of this work
some properties may experience discoloured
water and if so we recommend contacting the

Water Services Engineer for advice. /
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Chief Executive District Council
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